November 18, 2011
Glenn Broughton, PE

BOHANNAN-HUSTON, INC.

7500 Jefferson Street NE Courtyard I

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
REDW Headquarters Titan Tiburon Office Bldg, 7425 Jefferson St NE,
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Disapproved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 02-14-11 (D-17/D048)

Certification dated: 11-16-11


Dear Mr. Broughton,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-16-11, the above referenced Certification is not approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Approval of the sidewalk culvert, off of Tiburon Street, will need to be inspected and approved by Martin Pacheco, 235-8016.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Sims,
Plan Checker—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

